
Doctors call for “usable” information in
medical DX

Nikkei Research survey shows doctors rate larger pharma companies higher in medical information DX

TOKYO, JAPAN, April 17, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- According to a survey conducted by Nikkei

Research in November 2023, the companies that doctors rated highly in terms of "DX for medical

information" included Pfizer, which was selected by 5.8% of respondents, and Takeda

Pharmaceutical, selected by 4.9%. These two companies were among the six companies selected

by over 3% of respondents. The survey also showed that larger pharmaceutical companies with a

range of medical departments tended to rank higher in doctors' evaluations.

When asked about the key factors in evaluating medical information DX initiatives, a majority of

doctors cited the quality and quantity of information as most important. This included providing

the most up-to-date information, and the most relevant information. Additionally, doctors

emphasized the importance of companies being able to respond to their needs and make

improvements, as well as ensuring digital compliance.

When asked about the challenges associated with the advancement of DX, doctors expressed

concerns about patient data protection and introduction costs. Many also called for greater

collaboration between frontline medical personnel and the pharmaceutical industry to improve

DX initiatives. With the medical profession facing manpower shortages, doctors are beginning to

see DX as a something that directly impacts the ability to improve healthcare quality and patient

outcomes.

More details are available from the below links.

https://www.nikkei-r.co.jp/english/column/9418

Survey shows little change in physicians’ reliance on MRs

Nikkei Research Census of 265 Stores in Tokyo

Twelve Corporate Brand Types from 600 Companies in Japan
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try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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